Please contact your/any/all City Councilmember(s) now…   Especially………

James E. Mitchell, Jr.; Council Member, District 2….Telephone: 704-336-3424   JamesDistrict2@aol.com 

Mayor Pro Tem Patrick D. Cannon; At-Large….Telephone: 704-336-7400 MayorProTemCannon@gmail.com
Claire Green Fallon; Council Member At-Large….Telephone: 704-336-6105 cfallon@charlottenc.gov 

David Howard; Council Member At-Large…. Telephone: 704-336-4099 info@davidhowardclt.com 

Beth Pickering; Council Member At-Large…. Telephone: 704-336-5285  bpickering@charlottenc.gov 
2013
BEATTIES FORD RD WIDENING PROJECT 

No concrete/structured median!
Basically, the consensus request is that I (or we, or our organization, etc.) want the 800 foot distance from Capps Hill Mine Road to Slater Road to only consist of a painted median….just like the 1500 foot painted median along Beatties Ford Road........from B Avenue to Fairdale Drive, and ......the 865 foot painted median from Griers Grove Road/Cindy Lane to the entrance of Reeder Memorial Baptist Church. Both of these distances are within just one mile of approaching Capps Hill Mine Road, allowing for consistency in design along the entire stretch of roadway. Also, those areas are functioning very conveniently for the consistent traffic, and patrons of those businesses, and church congregants that are safely and satisfactorily impacted daily.
The same should apply for the businesses (King Funeral Home, and The Expertise Group) and 5 residences within this very short distance of only 800 feet! Funeral processions, business clients, and residents would therefore have direct, safe, and efficient access to/from north and south directions when entering or exiting. The city willingly and gladly instituted this concept in Dilworth (along East Blvd…..from South Blvd to Hankins & Whittington Funeral Home) and south Charlotte within only the past 5 years! I am therefore requesting the same treatment for the businesses, residents and daily vehicle traffic in the much shorter distance from Capps Hill Mine Road to Slater Road.
We need…..and we thank you for your support.

Need more info? Contact Paul Holmes (704-577-0619)…or…Patricia King (704-394-2722).

